Office of the UN Resident Coordinator

Ha Noi, 27 September 2018

Dear Project Board members,

Now that the financial report has been accepted as final by all Project Board members
and both the Project Board and the GOUNH construction project have been formally closed, |
am pleased to send a signed copy of both the final financial report (dated September 2018)
together with a copy of the final Project Report (dated Sept 2017) for the GOUNH construction
phase for your official records.

With best regards,

Aty

Kamal Malhotra
UN Resident {Coordinator,
Chair of Green One UN House Project Board
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